
 
Division of Midwifery  
 
 
 

Re:   Provisional Privilege Vacancies for Midwives in Fraser Health Authority, British 
Columbia 
 
The Fraser Health Authority (FHA) Division of Midwifery (DOM) within the Department of 
Obstetrics is pleased to announce vacancies for provisional privileges for midwives at two 
sites in Fraser Health. The following sites have available vacancies at this time.  
 
Fraser Health Sites: 
• Abbotsford Regional Hospital 
• Ridge Meadows Hospital  
 
Interested candidates should submit a Letter of Interest and a copy of their CV to 
midwifery@fraserhealth.ca no later than December 27, 2019.  
 
For more information, please refer to the FHA Medical Staff Bylaws and Medical Staff Rules 
The deadline for applications is December 27, 2019.  There will be no 
extensions.   Interviews will be arranged as soon as possible after December 27.  
 
Thank you for your interest in coming to work in Fraser Health Authority! 

 
 


